
Council invites individuals, groups and businesses to nominate for
an Ian J. Cooper Award for Access and Inclusion.

These awards are made to local services, groups, businesses or
individuals in acknowledgment of their efforts to improve access to
their service or premises or groups who are inclusive of people with

different abilities. 

Nominations 
NOW OPEN

Ian J Cooper Awards for
Access and Inclusion

For more information on how to apply
follow the link in the QR Code or visit

bellingen.nsw.gov.au

Applications close on Monday 11 November 2024 


